
 
May 10, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Mt. Washington Police MDT Equipment in the fiscal year 2025. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Mount Washington at 311 Snapp Street, 

Mt. Washington, KY 40047. The funding would be used to equip Mt. Washington police cars 

with new and more modern mobile data terminals (MDTs) and Cradlepoint routers. The project 

is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the MDTs will provide officers with real-time 

access to critical information such as dispatch updates, criminal databases, and mapping tools, 

enhancing their ability to respond quickly to incidents. 

 

This project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes described in 

section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 

10381(b)(8)). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Brett Guthrie 

Member of Congress 


